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Pilon, Janet

Subject: Strongly oppose reducing Aberdeen Ave. to 2 lanes

From: Natalie Sobel

Sent: Sunday, August 16, 2020 1:14 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca

Subject: Strongly oppose reducing Aberdeen Ave. to 2 lanes

Dear Mr. Mayor, Members of City Council, and City Clerk:

My family and | strongly oppose the proposed reduction of Aberdeen Avenue to 2 lanes between Dundurn
Street South and Queen St.

Please do not do it.
Sincerely,

Natalie Sobel



